Zach Summerlin

From: Turner, Colleen <Colleen.Turner@charlottecountyfl.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 4:20 PM

To: Zach Summerlin

Cc: Walsh, Carrie

Subject: HOME ARP Public Comment - Charlotte County

Zach,

Thanks to you and Bill for your presentation this afternoon on the HOME ARP Allocation Plan. Here is my
official public comment in writing, as advised during the webinar:

Charlotte County respectfully requests that the $71.9 million in HOME ARP funds allocated to Florida Housing
Finance Corporation for statewide distribution be preserved or, at minimum, prioritized for non-entitlement
communities that did not receive a direct allocation of HOME ARP funds. Non-entitlement communities
should not have to compete for funding with entities that received a direct allocation. Our opportunities for
funding are limited enough as it is.

Thank you.

Colleenw K. Turner

Senior Manager

Charlotte County Human Services

941-833-6502

941-833.6565 fax
www.charlottecountyfl.gov/departments/human-services/
Connecting people and resources.

How are we doing?
Click here for our Customer Satisfaction Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5QRLVZZ
Click here for our Partner Satisfaction Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020HSAgencySurvey




